
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/22/2022 5:53:58 PM

First name: Chris

Last name: Landry

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a long term Copper Mountain user and employee I fully support and recommend this proposal

goes through and comes to fruition. Replacing the Timberline lift would be great as many days the lift in operation

cannot keep up with the demands of the public resulting in long lines, congestion and unfavorable guest

experience. A new lift would alleviate these concerns along with updating an aging infrastructure in regards to

equipment. 

I also am fully behind expanding the Copper Mtn bike trail system as I have seen the growth in mountain biking

and the need for legitimate built mtb trails. Copper Mtn would be a great resource in filling the need for our local

and visitor demand that only seems to be growing with mountain bike enthusiasts. A well built trail system would

enhance the great resort Copper Mountain already is and provide more opportunities in outdoor recreation to our

community as well as visitors.   


